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January 26, 2016   
 
Shayla Saunders, Office of the Mayor    
City of Annapolis 
160 Duke of Gloucester Street 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401 
 
Dear Ms. Saunders:         
 
The Honoree Committee is submitting the Annapolis Lions Club to receive the Martha Wood 
Leadership Award for February, 2016.  The Club was selected based upon a strong and long 
term commitment to Community Service in the Annapolis area.    
 
The Club was chartered on June 3, 1941 in Annapolis; 28 business and professional citizens of 
the City began the Annapolis Lions Club as Charter Members.  The Organization specializes in 
worthy Community Service Projects – especially eye exams and glasses at no cost for qualified 
low-income individuals thru local optical companies.  Each year about 100 individuals in the 
Annapolis area receive a professional eye exam and glasses; residents of the Housing Authority 
of the City of Annapolis have benefitted from this Service for many years – most with no other 
means of assistance with eye exam/glasses.    
                                                                       
For a strong sense of community conscience and dedication in helping those in need of a vital 
service, it is with pleasure that the Honoree Committee has selected the Annapolis Lions Club 
as the sixtieth recipient of the prestigious Martha Wood Leadership Award.                
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Honoree Committee       
  


